 Arlington Colt Tennis Booster Club

Meeting Minutes

May 2, 2016

The Arlington Colt Tennis Booster Cub meeting was held on Monday, May 2, 2016.  President Rebecca Rodgers called the meeting to order at 6:32 p.m.  
The following Booster Club members were present:  Rebecca Rodgers, Wendy Utter, Susan Anderson, Lindsay Jones, Christine Pierce, Peyton Tinkle, Laura Perez, Lisa Garcia-Story, Brooks Todd, Hayley Kowis, Shelley Hucaby and Kim Buchmeyer.

Committee members reviewed and approved the meeting minutes from April 4, 2016.  

Ms. Rodgers reported the amount of car washes sold so far for the fundraiser.  She encouraged members to sell more to make this a successful fundraiser.  

Update on 501c3

Our application was received.  Now we need to wait for it to be reviewed and approved.  

Treasurer's Report

Current balance is $1,916.73.  This includes $50 from the March Spirit Night at Twisted Roots and $150 from the April event at Flying Fish.  Susan Anderson requested volunteers to help audit last years' financial records.  

Upcoming Events

Our scheduled May Spirit Night location was canceled and a member suggested CiCi's Pizza as an alternate location.   Ms. Rodgers will contact the restaurant to arrange the new location.   

A meeting needs to be scheduled over the Summer to help plan upcoming Summer and Fall events.  A poll will be posted to find a date that works best for everyone.  

The meeting was adjourned at 7:00 p.m.  

